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A weekly update to Parents, Grandparents and Carers 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

I was impressed to learn that we ran out of house points yesterday- a measure of how 
hard the children are working! Thank you to the children of Chestnut Class for excellent 
advice about how to re-wire a light switch. 

 
Thank you to all the parents, governors and friends who organised and came along to the 
meetings yesterday to plan this term’s PTA events and gather fundraising ideas; your 
energy and commitment is enormously appreciated. Expenditure of energy will be very 
much on the mind of Neil Greig (Eve’s Daddy): he is getting ready to participate in the 
Chicago Marathon on 7th October 2018 in aid of our field project. We wish him well in his 
preparations. http://www.justgiving.com/Neil-Greig4  
 
A massive thank you to the Launton Belles (Annabel Horeseman, Sarah Dixon, Laura 
Pickering, Sarah Robinson, Melanie Parker, Hannah Walters and Vicky Porthouse) who 
participated in a fundraising event at the Nightingale in Langford Village and raised 
£66.  Thank you for organising this event. 
 
Please remember to donate your good used clothes.  Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools will be 
collecting bags on 10th October 2018; bags will be available soon. 
 
The Christmas Fair and tree lighting will be on 30th November 2018.   
 
Thank you for your continued support with the Tesco Bags for Life campaign.  Some of 
our children will be at the main Tesco in Bicester this Saturday morning from 10am until 
midday generating support for our charity, so please drop by and give them your tokens. 
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Dates for your 

diary 

 

Harvest Festival Church 

Service – Monday 15th 

October 2018. 

 

School Exhibition - 

Wednesday 17th October 

2018 from 3.15pm in the 

school hall following 

collection of children. 

 

Individual School 

Photographs – Wednesday 

31st October 2018. 

 

Christmas Fayre – Friday 30th 

November 2018 
 

Confirmed Term Dates 2018-2019 

Confirmed Term Date Link 
  

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

Cooper School open evening is TONIGHT 6pm-8pm for any Year 5 or Year 6 

parents who would like to attend. 

 

The Bicester School open evening is Thursday 4th October. 

 

Please return your contact details and permission forms to school as soon as 

possible if you have not done so already. 

 

If you wish your child to join the martial arts club on Wednesdays, please contact 

Jake. 

 

Email: jake_kennett_100@live.co.uk 

Mob no: 07427 529419 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/06a6fdfd-5349-4cd6-b522-7ee3baae04d8/1d677197-9c7c-4f81-ab7d-97bd538047ce/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202018%20%20%202019.pdf
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